
John Sharp
for Texas Railroad Commission
1207 N. Wheeler, Victoria, TX 77901

October 16, 1985

The Honorable Hector P. Garcia, M.D.
1415 Bright Street
Corpus Christi, Texas 78405

Dear Dr. Garcia,

It was certainly an honor to meet a great patriot like yourself last
week. As much as any person in Texas, I would very much like to have
your support for my race for the Texas Railroad Commission. I can
promise you that I will always consider the public interest and I will
always seek to make you proud of the support that you may give me.

Any time I can be of service please let me know.

Respect~yhurs,
1 \ .11

John ~harp
Stat~ Senator
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